
To contact any member of staff, please email office@shirleyschools.co.uk  

marked for the attention of the member of staff and your email will be forwarded. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

 

 

 

 

February  

Monday 1st February 2021  Extra INSET DAY—School is closed to pupils  
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

mailto:office@shirleyschools.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the 
queue 

 

Please remember to wear a mask where possible unless you have a 
medical condition which exempts you. 

 

FRIDAYS LIVE 12.00 SESSION  

During our LIVE daily story session, the Friday session will now be a show and tell. This is 
an opportunity for your child to share a piece of learning from the week, tell a funny joke 
or share some exciting news. The show and tell will finish with announcing the Star of the 
Week and a Learning Puppet Award.  

To gain one of these special awards your child will need to have completed all the learning 
tasks required that week and showed super sitting, thinking and listening in the LIVE story   
sessions. The children nominated from each class will be shared on our weekly newsletter.   

 



 

 

 

 

READING PLANET  

Here are this week's results  - Congratulations to Fox Class who have the most 

logins  

3rd Place 

  

 

 

 

2nd Place  

 

 

1st Place  

  

  

  

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section 
for what’s happening in Southampton. 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


FOSIS 

While school is closed Fosis is still up and running and thinking of fundraising   

ideas.  If you have anything you would like to suggest the please contact us on 

fosis@shirleyschool.co.uk. 

 

At the end of this Academic year both the co-chairs, the treasurer and the         
secretary will be stepping down. We would love to talk to anyone interested in 
taking over our roles.  Please contact us on the above email so we talk you 
through what the roles look like.  I have thoroughly enjoyed the 2 years I have 
done this. 

mailto:fosis@shirleyschool.co.uk

